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Arcand, Richard

From: Winters, Shelley
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 2:10 PM
To: Herlihy, Patrick
Cc: Corliss, Chuck A; Barker, Louis; Robinson, John (B66)
Subject: FW: Town of Colebrook Railroad Corridor Letter of Support
Attachments: 20200923 DOT to Colebrook & Columbia OHRV & walking path request.pdf; 20201014 

Columbia Rail Trail Response.pdf; 20201123 Colebrook Rail Trail response.pdf

Just to keep you in the loop. We’ll see who picks up the mantle for Chris Gamache and see if this effort is smoother than 
Littleton, God willing!  
 
Patrick—feel free to forward or give a verbal update to Bill Cass as needed. 
Chuck or Lou—feel free to give Ed Jeffrey an update so he can anticipate his involvement on the STB process 
(discontinuance of service)  
 
More fun to follow I’m sure! 
 
Shelley  
 

From: Winters, Shelley  
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 2:08 PM 
To: 'Christine Charman' ; Savage, Clinton ; abobbaker@aol.com; Cryans, Michael ; Beaulieu, Philip ; 
erin.hennessey@leg.state.nh.us 
Cc: metallakatv@gmail.com; Ray Gorman ; towncolumbia@myfairpoint.net; Sharon Penney ; Wolek, Gail  
Subject: RE: Town of Colebrook Railroad Corridor Letter of Support 
 
Thank you for submission of the Town of Colebrook’s response. The Department of Transportation (DOT) will defer to 
the Department of Natural & Cultural Resources (DNCR) to identify the appropriate lead within their agency who will 
work with the Towns on next steps as outlined in the DOT-DNCR joint letter. As required and outlined in the joint letter, 
DOT staff will work with DNCR’s lead to help shepherd the process along as has been done in the past for other similar 
projects.  
 
To ensure that all parties have copies of the pertinent formal communications on this issue I have attached the joint 
DOT-DNCR letter and the response letters from both the Town of Columbia and the Town of Colebrook. 
 
Thank you, all, 
Shelley  
 

From: Christine Charman <ccharman@colebrooknh.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 1:12 PM 
To: Winters, Shelley <Michelle.L.Winters@dot.nh.gov>; Savage, Clinton <Clinton.J.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>; 
abobbaker@aol.com; Cryans, Michael <Michael.J.Cryans@nh.gov>; Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.L.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>; 
erin.hennessey@leg.state.nh.us 
Cc: metallakatv@gmail.com; Ray Gorman <coosgardens@gmail.com>; towncolumbia@myfairpoint.net; Sharon Penney 
<spenney@colebrooknh.org> 
Subject: Town of Colebrook Railroad Corridor Letter of Support 
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EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good Afternoon. 
 
Attached please find a letter from the Town of Colebrook Selectboard in support of the NH Bureau of Trails proposal for 
use of an out-of-service state owned railroad corridor in Coos County. 
 
Thank you. 
Christine Charman 
Assistant to the Town Manager 
Colebrook, NH 


